
Jason Rouillard, in Project Management, is 
leaving Dartmouth. While we will miss him, 
we want to celebrate all his contributions to 

the College and wish him well in his new 
adventures. 

Please join us for a farewell party on 
Wednesday, November 29th from               

2:30 – 4:30 at Nearburg Arts Forum in the 
Black Family Visual Arts Center. 

Refreshments and light appetizers will be 
served. 

If you require transportation to the 
location, please contact Tammy Thorson. 
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